
 
 

 
 

 
 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1463 /2021-22                     15.09.2021 
 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 
Please be informed that onsite examination is mandatory for all the students 

as per the guidelines of SPEA. Accordingly, Periodic Test-2 for Grade 6 to 12 

will be held onsite only by following all the safety protocols. 

 

If any parent requesting for exemption due to medical reason, please submit 

the medical certificate to the respective class teachers for further approval of 

SPEA. 

 

Those who are attending online classes from India / abroad have to appear for 

the exam online and once they are back in UAE, it is mandatory for the 

students to appear for the test in the school. Please refer to the exam 

guidelines on the website for more details.  

 

With regards, 
 
 
 
Sd/- 
Rafia Zafar Ali 
Principal 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


